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This seems to be a gut-and-stuff amendment weaponizing a bill introduced in 

disguise to make it appear it's only about requiring a boating study. In reality, it 

undoes important protections for the Willamette River. A treasured river that definitley 

doesn't need more noise, erosion, and environmental damage. Shame on the 

sponsors for this appalling, cynical ploy. This bill deserves not only a "no", but a "hell 

no." 


